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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel

603-724-2135
Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

December 20, 2019

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 19-059; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp.

Default Service Request for Proposals for the Six-Month Period February 1,
2020, to July 31, 2020, for both the Large Customer Group and the Small
Customer Group

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., enclosed please find the
following:

e Seven copies of Exhibit 9, the Company’s response to the Commission’s record request
seeking certain bill impact information; and

e One redacted copy and seven confidential copies of the Company’s December 16, 2019,
filing, with the revised pages discussed during the December 18 hearing inserted where
appropriate.

These revised pages (which continue to carry the “R” designation in the page numbering)
include the revised pages introduced as Exhibits 7 and 8, plus the two pages of Mr. Warshaw’s
testimony that were discussed during the hearing.

The Commission did not specifically reserve exhibit numbers for these reassembled
versions of the December 16 filing. The Company suggests that they be marked as Exhibit 10
(redacted) and Exhibit 11 (confidential).

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: Service List
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